## Dear Parents/Guardians

We hope you had a fabulous holiday and are ready for what will definitely be a busy final half term!

Our topic this half term is 'Holidays' Through our topic children will learn that there are other places in the world and they will be encouraged to think about how these places may be similar or different to the place where they live. They will also learn how to protect themselves from sun.

On <u>Friday 17<sup>th</sup> June we are holding our 'All about me' sponsored</u> <u>event. We are very much looking forward to seeing you all.</u> Our sponsored event has always been very popular as it is an opportunity for families to come together and for the children to celebrate their achievements with family and friends. Money raised continues to improve and replace resources in our unit and we are hoping to raise enough to buy a new painting easel. Don't forget that there is still time to collect some sponsors. Every little helps!

We look forward to seeing you there. Please dress your child in their favourite costume and arrive at school at 8.50am as normal. Children will be registered inside and then come back out on to the playground so that they can complete the obstacle course with you. We will take lots of photos and share them with you. If you take photos, we ask that you do not share them on social media as we have details of permissions from families.

Once you have completed the course several times you will be invited into the garden where children will celebrate with a drink and biscuits.

Thank you.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to see a member of the team.

The Early Years Team

